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DIAGNOSTIC R ADIOLOGY

HealEkE'$hsic Office

December 5, 1979

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Director, USNRC
101 Marietta St., N.W. Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Sir:
.

This is in response to IE Bulletin 79-19 " Packaging
of low-level Radioactive Waste for Transport and Burial".

Due to the type of my NRC Licence No. 52-17420-01
for Leak Testing, no-radioactive waste is generated
which can be transferred and/or shipped to one of the
three waste burial facilities located in the USA main
land.

Cordially yours,
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